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Having	installed	rooftop	solar	panels	at	considerable	cost	to	myself,	although	on	
the	aged	pension,	I	totally	support	an	increase	in	the	NSW	solar	feed-in	tariff.		I	
believe	it	needs	to	be	regulated	and	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	
price	of	electricity.		The	real	value	of	solar	installation	is	much	broader	and	
should	thus	be	recognised.		If	people	become	more	disgruntled	and	feel	even	
more	used	by	the	power	providers	it	can	only	lead	to	more	people	making	the	
financial	commitment	to	go	off-grid.	
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